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Engineering staff has reviewed this item.  The referral indicated to remove the entire No Parking zone located in the 200
block of Frame Avenue.  Staff confirmed with Ald. Johnson that the intent is to remove the existing 2 hour parking
restrictions located on the north and south sides of Frame Avenue from S. Grand Avenue to Garfield Avenue.  Back in
September  2014, Staff sent a letter to residents on Frame Avenue on to inform them that the City is considering removal
of the parking restrictions.  Two residents responded in favor of the removal of the parking restrictions.  Staff recommends
removal of the parking restrictions.

Recommended Motion:  Move to rescind the existing 2 hour parking restrictions on the north and south sides of Frame
Avenue from S. Grand Avenue to Garfield Avenue.
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